

Newsletter for January 2015

January programs coordinated by John Coffee

January 4

Lupe Diaz will present on the City of Porterville program Homeless Connect which we as a Fellowship support.

Hymn 133 Reading 596 Host: John & Brock

January II

Will be the fourth part of the history of Unitarian Universalist. Movement.

Potluck—Bring a holiday dish to share!

Hymn 100 Reading 592 Host: M. Davies

Sunday Service is at 10:30 am. Coffee and visiting at 10:15 am

135 E. Harrison (Corner of Harrison Ave. and Fourth Street) Porterville, CA 93257



This Unitarian Universalist community welcomes and celebrates the presence and participation of people who are lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and/or queer. **UU Monthly Board Meeting**

Meets Sunday, January 4, 12:00 p.m. (shortly following service)

President: Marilyn Pankey Vice-President: Joan Givan Treasurer: Steve Summers Secretary: Marian Gant

Social Justice: Alfonso C. Hernandez Grounds and Maintenance: Brock Neeley Program Coordinator: Terry Crewse Religious Education: Jen Piersol

Newsletter for January 2015



Tuesday Reading Group

The reading group is on hiatus and will resume the second week of January. We are currently selecting a new read. Join us 3:30-5:00 p.m.

January 18

John Coffee Conserving Electricity & Alternative Sources

Hymn 21 Reading 570 Host: Mary Burnside

January 25

Ralph Bourne The Last 20 Years of the US Supreme Court

Hymn 170 Reading 586 Host: A.C. Hernandez

As a Unitarian Universalist congregation, we affirm and promote:

- The inherent worth and dignity of every person;
- Justice, equity and compassion in human relations;
- Acceptance of one another and encouragement to spiritual growth in our congregations;
- A free and responsible search for truth and meaning;
- The right of conscience and the use of the democratic process within our congregations and in society at large;
- The goal of world community with peace, liberty, and justice for all;
- Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of which we are a part.



Please continue to bring food for the Helping Hands Food Basket. Bulk staples and other nonperishables are appreciated and delivered weekly by Edith LaVonne.



www.uuporterville.org